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PRINCIPAL 
 

 

Ngā mihi ki ngā whānau whānui - Greetings to the friends and families of Wakefield School, 

 

We hope everyone is safe and well despite all the rain we have had over the last two weeks.  It is rare for us 

to have so many wet days back to back… thank goodness this is not the norm!.  Our children and staff have 

all worked so well to keep our school a calm place despite the atrocious weather, thank you!  It is with much 

relief we have the children outside expending their stored up energy today. We hope you are also able to 

enjoy the change in the weather. 

 

Last week our Tōtara team came together for a fantastic inquiry day learning what ANZAC day commemorates 

and how this is relevant to our lives today.  It was fabulous to see the engagement and learning of all the 

children during this inquiry time. 

 

We welcome Scott McKenzie back for terms 2 - 4 in a fixed term part time role.  He is teaching 1-2 days a 

week in room 7.  This is a result of Julie stepping up as our other Deputy Principal this term. We also thank 

other staff members who have stepped into additional leadership roles until the end of the year, thanks very 

much to Tiffany Woodley (Tōtara Syndicate Manager) and Emily Cahill (ICT Leader) for your leadership 

support. 

 

I enjoy seeing so many children who bring their learning and ideas to share with me.  Yesterday I had a visit 

from students in our Karearea team who have an exciting proposal to develop a bird cafe and lizard lounge 

at our school.  We are really excited about this project and look forward to sharing more updates with you. 

 

The Tui team enjoyed a trip to Hoddy’s Orchard to learn about how our fruit is grown and what needs to 

happen to get the fruit from the trees to our homes. 

 

The Kereru team braved a wet forecast last week and had a great 

time at the Brook Sanctuary learning about our native species and 

what we can do to keep them safe and thriving in our natural 

environment. Ka mau te wehi Kereru! 

 

Have a fantastic day and enjoy the bursts of sunshine. 

Freya Hogarth 

Principal 

 
 



 

YEAR 7 UPDATE 

 

 

Our Year 7-8 development team have begun working on a number of our Year 7 & 8 programmes and 

initiatives including camps, technology provision, leadership opportunities and sports teams for our students 

next year and beyond.  We will be sharing at our next parent meeting the progress of these on Tuesday 23 

May at 6pm.  This meeting will be held in the school library. 

 

We have also been having discussions about transport and our building developments.  I am happy to confirm 

that there will be bus transport to WIS from Wakefield for children who wish to attend WIS during the 

transition period. 

 

We are aware that some families outside Wakefield School may want to enrol their child for Year 7 & 8 with 

us.  If you are aware of any of these families, please encourage them to make contact with us as it is 

important that we have the most accurate information we can around the number of Y7 students to expect 

in 2024. 

 

 

VOLUNTEERS SOUGHT 
 

 

Did you know volunteering not only helps others, it is really good for your own wellbeing too?  Wakefield 

School is committed to contributing to our community and we would love some more community help in our 

school. We currently have opportunities for volunteers to help with: 

 Shelving books in our library  

 Sports team coaching 

 Orchard and garden duties 

 Cooking with students 

 

If you, a family member or a friend would like to help us out on a regular or a casual basis, please get in 

touch with the school office. 

 

 

NEW WAKEFIELD SCHOOL TOP 

 

 

We have recently tried to order more of our 

excursion/sports tops and have been informed these are 

going up by a considerable amount, so we are currently in 

the process of looking into sourcing from a different 

supplier.  This made us think that maybe it is time to 

redesign our tops.  We would love to get some new design 

options from our families who might like to have a go at 

designing a new our excursion/sports tops.   

 

If this sounds like you please send your designs to 

admin@wakefield.school.nz 
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PAY IT FORWARD 

 

 

Did you know about our new pay it forward initiative?  Freya has brought with her a wonderful initiative called 

“Pay it Forward”, this is where you might choose to donate some funds to the school, these funds can then 

be allocated to children who might miss out on activities (sport, music lessons, counselling etc) or events 

due to financial hardship.  If you would like to contribute you can do so by the following ways: 

 

 Pop into the office and pay cash or eftpos 

 Deposit funds via online banking (list as Pay it Forward Donation) 

 Kindo – You can add additional donations to your account via your Kindo account. 

 

 
 

 

 

  



 

SKOOL LOOP APP 
 

 

You can now access Kindo through the skool loop app. 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

KINDO – SCHOOL PAYMENTS ONLINE 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

  



 
  



  



 
IMPORTANT DATES 

 

 

 

 
 

 
Step Together Studios is starting a new class in June open to all adults. Hazel 
is a local dance teacher with 14 years of competitive dance experience and a 
further 10 years of passing that info on to students of all ages. 
 
This class is a lot of fun and doesn’t require any former dance training in order 
to have a great time and get a decent workout! So grab a friend or two and turn 
up - no registration required. 
 

LATIN FITNESS CLASS 
June (1st - 29th) 
Thursdays, Wakefield School Hall 
6:30pm - 7:15pm 
$10 per class OR $45 for all 5 
FUN and FITNESS - keep fit coming into winter! 
Bring a drink bottle 
*no dance experience required.   

12th May PTA Disco – 6pm 

17th May Rippa Rugby Tournament 

19th May Rippa Rugby Tournament – Postponement Date 

23rd May Year 7 Information Evening – 6pm 

24th May Board of Trustees Meeting 5:30pm 

07th June Wakefield School Cross Country 

09th June Wakefield School Cross Country Postponement Date 

12th June PTA Meeting – 6:30pm 

13th June Cluster Cross Country 

15th June Cluster Cross Country Postponement Date 

20th June El Gregoe Show – 1:30pm 

21st June Board of Trustees Meeting – 5:30pm 

30th June Last Day of Term 2 



 

Athletics Nelson with support from Downer will be hosting the 2023 Schools Cross-country League 
over three events in the month of May. 
 
Full details of dates, times, venues, entry, grades etc can be found at the following link: 

https://athleticsnelson.co.nz/childrens-winter-x-country/ 
 
Please calendar these events and encourage participation within your school. 

 Saturday 13th May – Saxton Fields 
 Saturday 20th May – Branford Park 
 Saturday 27th May – Saxton Field 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__athleticsnelson.co.nz_childrens-2Dwinter-2Dx-2Dcountry_&d=DwMFaQ&c=_Zm2Kb9yJrso4r0-N78Ezl-a6DfgMbIISn5tZXXqWk4&r=DeCsYTa2Z__1H08TfrDr-VFQYuniawYuJuXU2JSa_6M&m=vOcQmHLi18yt-rSuw1aN9-xCc_idbICXNgkhqSkdhUntIGEw5taJwzc4F5rEetQx&s=BrioL8ikl-DBdh1oQtzWFQJ2i2g62N47wGmqdYaHDKI&e=




 
 
  



 
  



 
  



 
  







 


